## **CLEMTON PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL**

Pursuing Excellence
ABN: 55 922 166 723

PRINCIPAL: Paul Robinson

Tel: 9718 4483 Fax: 9718 8703

185 Bexley Road, Earlwood NSW 2206 EMAIL: clemtonpk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

WEBSITE: www.clemtonpk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Platin

Dear Parents/Carers,

The K-2 choir is running again this year and your child has expressed an interest in being part of the choir.

Being a member of the K-2 choir is a year-long commitment. This includes attending a weekly practice during lunch time. All members will be required to learn at least three songs. The K-2 choir will mostly perform at school events during school hours, however there may be additional performances outside of school hours.

We are excited for your child to be part of our choir and ask that you discuss this commitment to them. Please sign the permission slip and return it to your child's class teacher.

Mrs Awada and Mrs Papacosta K-2 Choir Coordinators	Mr Robinson <u>Principal</u>
K-2 Choir group	<u>o- Permission</u>
I give permission for my child (full name) to participate in the K-2 Choir Group.	in class
Please sign and return this slip to Mrs Awada or	Mrs Papacosta.
Signature:(Parent / Carer)	Date: